
From: iMichael Short [mailto:mwshort@dccnet.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 4:47 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Cc: jhutching@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Support of pont Recycling and refuse application 
 
I am in support of the current haulers application{Points recycling} and do not feel a changing of the 
guard, so to speak, is neccesary. 
Thank you  
MR. Michael Short 
 


